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Engaging with Parents 
School Websites, Emails and Social Media 

 
 
 

 
Engaging with parents is an important part of school life.  Solihull LA can help you 
with this.   
 
 
This seminar will explain 
 

 Why you might want to have a simple website covering DfE regulations; 

 Safely using social media, including Facebook and Twitter; 

 Governors’ communication 
 
 
 
The seminar will cover the following Ofsted Links:  The behaviour and safety of 
pupils and the quality of leadership and management. 
 
 
 
This seminar will be held on the following date: 
 

 
Autumn Term Thursday, 13th October 2016 Civic Suite, 7.00-9.00pm 
  


